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Arysta Health & Nutrition Sciences
Monday 3 June, 2022

Subject : Notice of Office Relocation

Dear Valued Stakeholders,

We are pleased to announce the relocation of our office effective from Monday 25 July,

2022.  Our new address, telephone & fax numbers follow*

19th Floor, Nihonbashi 1-Chome Mitsui Building,
1-4-1, Nihonbashi, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, 103-0027, Japan

Representative +81-3-5203-9410
Pharmaceuticals Group / Regulatory Affairs Group +81-3-5203-9411
Healthcare Group (Personal Care Team) +81-3-5203-9412
Healthcare Group (Animal Health Care) +81-3-5203-9413
Business Operation Group (Order Processing / Billing) +81-3-5203-9414
FAX +81-3-5203-9409

Please update your records and direct all future correspondence to the address above.
It is easy access to our new office, only 3 min’s walk from the Nihonbashi train station.

We look forward to continuing to work with you.
Sincerely,

Satoshi Masumoto
Chief Executive Officer

Arysta Health and Nutrition Sciences Corporation




